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Loan Default 
 

Dear Student, 

The Financial Aid Office has received the results of your 2023-2024 Free Application for Federal 

Student Aid (FAFSA).  

Your FAFSA indicated you are in default on a federal student loan. To resolve this issue you will 

need to contact your loan servicer. Please view your federal loan history on studentaid.gov or to 

find your loan servicer contact information.  

Once this issue is resolved, you must provide the office with a letter indicating that you are now 

eligible to receive Title IV funds. You are not eligible to receive any federal student aid until your 

default has been resolved.  

If you have any questions regarding this letter please contact the Financial Aid Office in Albany 

at (518) 292-1783 or Troy at (518) 244-4525. 

 

https://studentaid.gov/

